From:

To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Review of the A303 road widening scheme.
Date: 02 April 2022 21:47:05

Dear Sir or Madam, the proposed scheme, if it was to go ahead, would be an act of
Cultural Vandalism. It would destroy a long, wide swathe of unique archaeology. It would
have an extremely bad effect on the birds & wildlife that currently occupy the site. There
have been no changes made to the scheme to take the 2021 World Heritage Committee
decision into account. It will therefore endanger its World Heritage status.

The revised proposals do not address the heart of the matter, and will encourage the
already excessive traffic to increase to make use of easier and quicker traveling.

A much better idea would be to redirect the long distance traffic well away from the area.
Local traffic will still use the road, but the current heavy traffic has not got a well
signposted way round. A combination of relatively minor road improvements and
improved signposting could significantly reduce the through traffic, combined with
enforced banning of the large goods vehicles from the road.

There has been no revision levels of the carbon loading caused by the building of this
proposed monstrosity, or of the extra pollution in an environmentally sensitive area.

Please do not ruin this already damaged unique site.
Yours Faithfully, Colin Alborough.





